
 

 
 

How to report a short position 

You can access the Danish FSA’ database for company announcements in several different ways.  

 

Go to the following page to reach the notification system/database of announcements in English: 

 

https://oasm.dfsa.dk/ 

 

If you select the Shortseller button you will get possibility to log in by choosing the link (red text): 

 

It takes you to the log in page, where you get access by entering your user name & password: 
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After a successful log in procedure you will be able to notify - you will get to the first step in the 

notification process by the link Shortseller from the menu Create notification: 

 

The notification process will take you through four steps: 

1. Master data 

2. Notification 

3. Approval 

4. Receipt 

 

The content in the four steps will vary depending of what kind of user you are registered as and whether 

you are assigned any powers of attorneys. 

 

Here is an example of step 1. Master data in the notionifation process for shortsellers: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The request for information is in accordance with 826/2012 EU Commision Delegated Regulation.  

 

If you experience any problems making your notification, please take a look at our Questions & 

Answers section at www.dfsa.dk/shortselling  

 

http://www.dfsa.dk/shortselling

